
 

                                                                           Friday 19th January 2024   

 
CHILDREN’S RIGHTS AND 

RESPONSIBILITIES 
We are working towards achieving our 
Silver Award as a Rights Respecting 

School. Please help us on our journey 
to achieving this by discussing its 

meaning and impact with your child. 
 

Children have the right to their own 
opinion which is listened to and taken 

seriously. 
 

Children have a responsibility to listen 
to others opinions and take them 

seriously. 
 

WORKER OF THE WEEK! 
 

Nursery am: Aryn Bastable-Adams 
Nursery pm: Evie-Rae Cawthorn-

Cobb 
Reception: Peyton-Kay Anstee 

Year 1: Liliana Wood 
Year 2: India Lace 

Year 3: Molly Edwards 
Year 4: George Adams 

Year 5: Iwan Barker 
Year 6: Jack Ide 

Y Bont: Saphie Pilcher-Taylor 
 

 
THE BIG QUESTION! 

Each week we are going to pose a 
question to get families talking! Over 
the next few weeks these will be 
focused on the Four Purposes which 
underpin our curriculum.  

 
What makes you an ambitious, 

capable learner? 
 

 
BRAWDDEG CYMRAEG YR 

WYTHNOS WELSH PHRASE OF 
THE WEEK 

Dyma ti. Here you are. 

Your child will be learning this 
phrase in school this week. Please 
encourage their use of the Welsh 
Language by practicing with them 

at home. 
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DIARY DATES: 
 HALF TERM: Monday 12th February to Friday 16th February. 
 PARENT MEETINGS: Week beginning 11th March 2024. Further information to follow. 
 EASTER HALF TERM: Monday 25th March to Friday 5th April. INSET DAY 8th April so 

children return to school on Tuesday 9th April. 
 



 

HEADLINES 
 
 From baking bread, exploring our frosty forest, learning about the 

importance of brushing our teeth and discussing how we are similar and 
different to our friends – what a busy week! 

 After school clubs started well this week with children enjoying a range 
of activities from Ballet, Rugby, Karaoke and Ballroom Dancing! 

 Year 3 were exceptional when representing High Street Primary on a 
trip to Techniquest on Thursday. They explored, investigated and 
questioned confidently and with enthusiasm! Well done Year 3! 

 An amazing session of Fizzy Fun Science took place on Wednesday 
between parents and pupils. Marvellous skills, innovation and problem 
solving techniques were demonstrated by all involved! Well done and 
thank you to providers CAVC Family Learning. See you next week! 

A BIG Thank you to all our volunteers and Governors who have given up 
their time to support learners in school over the last few weeks. Through 
the hours undertaken in school, our children have benefited from more 
than 500 extra hours of support! Parents and Governors have benefited 
from more than a total of 100 Time Credits enabling them to access free 
days out and activities. 
 
If you are interested in joining our growing team, please contact Mr 
Macpherson. 

 
REMINDERS: 
 
 Children will be outdoors during the day so please ensure they have an 

appropriate coat, hat and gloves – labelled with name please. 
 Only a natural fruit snack and not a processed snack for break please. 

No soft drinks, energy drinks or Prime. These will be removed from 
children and returned home. This does not include those children 
where there are existing arrangements regarding snack. 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


